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● Assessment last met on March 18, 2022.
● The 2022-23 Program Review Assessment Report has been approved & sent to PRC.

○ After the Accreditation Mid-Term Report team pointed out a lack of evidence
showcasing improvements based on assessment, the committee has decided to
add a new section to the Assessment Report called Revise, asking for examples
of course or program improvements or changes based on past data.

○ We are also revising our Handbook and our acronym (PARR) to reflect this
clarification.

● The committee is putting together a schedule of hands-on, drop-in workshops via Zoom
for faculty who need help entering assessment data into eLumen at the end of the
semester. These workshops will take place during finals week, and we will release the
schedule in the next few weeks.

● Last call for artifacts that showcase how you have assessed ILO 2 (Communicate) in
your courses!

○ We are lacking representation from the Business and Public Safety pathways
and are especially looking for examples from these.

○ Please let your departments and areas know that we are looking for faculty to
send in examples of assessing communication in their courses (i.e., papers,
reflection essays, speeches, videos, lab reports, etc.).

○ Tomorrow, March 31, is our deadline but we are willing to be flexible if you shoot
Faith Bradham an email at faith.bradham@bakersfieldcollege.edu.
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